
   

 
 

CITY OF PORT WASHINGTON, OZAUKEE COUNTY, WI 

NOTICE OF QUORUM OF COMMON COUNCIL 
SUNDAY, APRIL 28, 2024, AT 4:00 P.M. 

INVENTORS BREWPUB, 305 E. WASHINGTON STREET 

 
 

      

 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 
 
 

 Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Port Washington 
Common Council may be present at Inventors Brewpub, 305 E. 
Washington Street on Sunday, April 28, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. for the purpose 
of attending a building tour.  
 
 
No official action or deliberation by the Common Council will occur at 
this location. 
 
        
       Susan L. Westerbeke, City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


